HHV: 
Change in Auditing Contract
Hai Van Tunnel Management And Operation Joint Stock Company announced the Change in Auditing Contract as follows:
1. Cancel the Auditing Contract No 441/HDKT-AAC signed between Hai Van Tunnel Management And Operation Joint Stock Company and AAC Accounting and Auditing Limited Company dated 23/12/2015.
2. On 06/01/2016, Hai Van Tunnel Management And Operation Joint Stock Company and COM.PT Investment, Financial, Accounting – Auditing Consultancy Ltd sign the Auditing contract No 0105/2015/HDKT on auditing the financial statement 2015 of Hai Van Tunnel Management And Operation Joint Stock Company.
